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As a lifelong Maine resident, I am mortified at the blatant targeting of a minority 
group directly in legislation, undoing years of progress towards a more diverse Maine.
Health care is a right afforded to every single human being and selectively blocking 
individuals from exercising that right is an affront to the duty we hold to our friends, 
family and neighbors to make sure they are healthy and whole. People who partake in 
gender-affirming care are just as human as me or any Maine resident and should be 
afforded the same opportunities as us to a healthy future. 


